
 
 
 
 

Library Board Meeting 
January 23, 2024 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
Members present:   Joan Rusch and Cathy Forst.  (Inclement weather) 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
 
The minutes for December were distributed at the meeting.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
The bills for January total $16,330.86.   
Reports for January were not available yet. 
 
Library Director’s Report: 
 
Year- end circulation—147,222 
Door Count—31,118 
Wireless usage—11,940 
Website visits—56,109 
 
The State Aid Report was filed electronically and reviewed by Joan. 
 
Since there was not a quorum the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
                                                                                           Respectfully submitted, 
                                                                                           Cathy Forst, Acting Secretary 
 
 
 



 

 

 


